
REMINDER ABOUT CONFIDENTIALITY 
 
November 5, 2004 
 
 
To:  TIMCO Engineering Inc. 
  849 NW State Road 45 
  Newberry, Florida  32669 
 
   and 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
 Equipment Authorization Branch 

  Laboratory Division 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland  21046 

 
Subject: 47CFR Part 0.457(d)(1)(ii) - Provisions for Confidentiality of Scanning Receivers  
 
Applicant: Uniden America Corporation 
  181 N. Country Club Road, P.O. Box 580 
  Lake City, South Carolina  29560 
  James R. Haynes, Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 
 
FCC IDENTIFIER:  AMWUB323 
 
Dear Sirs or Madams: 
 
FCC Docket 98-76 contains a provision that relates to applications for equipment authorization of scanning 
receivers.  Although it is not necessary to submit a "Request for Confidentiality" and mark the application form 
indicating such, the Commission will not make available for public inspection portions of the application, which 
contain information that might assist persons to modify the subject scanning receiver to receive Cellular Service 
frequencies.  The portions of the above referenced application material include block diagrams, schematics, 
technical descriptions, and internal photos showing circuitry that will normally be covered with black epoxy.   
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information. 
 
Regards, 

 
James R. Haynes 
Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 


